
 
 
 
 
 

 
The George Hull Centre for Children and Families Recognized as a 

Top 10 Impact Charity by Charity Intelligence 
 
 
 

 
Toronto, ON – November 19, 2024 – The George Hull Centre for Children and Families is 
honoured to be named one of Charity Intelligence’s Top 10 Impact: Canadian Youth Charities  
of 2024. This recognition reflects The George Hull Centre’s enduring commitment to 
transforming the lives of children, youth, and families through compassionate and impactful 
mental health services. 
 
A Testament to Collective Dedication and Community Impact 
Charity Intelligence, a trusted Canadian charity evaluator, estimates that for every dollar 
donated to the George Hull Centre, an impressive $7 of social impact is generated.  
This acknowledgment highlights the measurable difference the George Hull Centre  
makes in its community. 
 
"Every day, we work to transform lives and build brighter futures for children, youth, and 
families," said Susan Chamberlain, Executive Director of The George Hull Centre. "This 
recognition is a testament to our unwavering commitment and the relentless dedication of  
our exceptional team. None of it would be possible without the essential support of individuals, 
our community, corporate partners, and ministry partnerships. Thank you for helping change 
the trajectory of children’s mental health." 
 
Join Us in Supporting Lasting Change 
In celebration of this achievement, the George Hull Centre invites the community to continue  
supporting its mission to provide life-changing mental health services. Every donation enables  
us to reach more children and families, ensuring that vital programs and services remain 
available for those who need them most. 
 
Give Today 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E353042QE&id=1

